
Activities 2021 

With all activities taking place in the virtual world, the photography society too had its 
presence largely on social media in the year 2021. The students maintain an Instagram 
account, which is updated regularly with submissions by the members. On 31st January, 
a workshop on “Photography Basics” was organized for the 20 newcomers to the society, 
led by Vani Singh, the then President. On 7th February, the core team arranged an editing 
workshop on the mobile editing app “Snapseed”. The meeting was led by the then society 
vice president Shreya Kashyap and creative head Anushka Gupta. Members were 
introduced to new editing concepts and were encouraged to use them in their work. In 
March, another workshop was held on the theme “Concepts of Portrait Photography in 
Lockdown”. The members were introduced to various concepts and rules of portrait 
photography as well as introduced to the concept of self-portrait and e-portraits clicked 
through video calls, and this was later put to use through an intra-society competition 
called “FaceTime Photoshoot”, held on 28th March. The entries received were unique and 
included out-of-the-box thinking. The new academic session of 2021-2022 also began with 
another workshop on “Photo Recreation” on 21st August. The new president of the 
society, Shreya Kashyap led the workshop and explained the concepts involved in this 
photography genre. At the end of the workshop, a photo recreation competition was 
introduced and conducted by the society in September. An orientation meeting was held 
on 18th December, attended by 55 freshers interested in joining the society. This was 
followed by a drive to recruit new members by conducting auditions for the same. 

 


